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29th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term in PSHE (Personal Social Health Education) Badgers class will be learning about 
Health and Wellbeing. As part of the curriculum they will be learning about gender, 
including the differences between female and male bodies.  
 
This learning will include the children learning the proper names for male and female 
genitalia. This will be taught through pictures of male and female animals as well as 
human bodies. The vocabulary they will learn is penis and vagina. 
 
As well as these being the scientific words for our body parts, it is very important children 
use the correct terminology to avoid any confusion around sharing any safeguarding 
worries.  
 
You can view the full PSHE curriculum on the school website. However, if you have any 
questions please come and ask. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Jo Greathead 
Headteacher 
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